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 Do you need an enrollment certification document to show that you are enrolled full-time to remain on your 
parents’ health insurance?  Or a document to prove to your insurance agency that you qualify for a Good Student 
Discount on your auto rates?    
 
Beginning Fall 2010, most students may print their own certificates from OneStart any time that OneStart is 
available!  This means no more last-minute calls to the Office of the Registrar to request an enrollment letter, and 
no more waiting for the letter to arrive in the mail. 
 
How do you know if you are eligible to use the online service?  If the certificate you want meets these criteria

*
 

below, you may print your own form from any OneStart session with printing connections: 

 Certification of your enrollment status for the current (just this one) term 

 Bloomington campus enrollment history from Spring 2007  

 Enrollment history for any other campus from Fall 2007 
 
From the Student Self-Service page in OneStart, you may access the National Student Clearinghouse website, 
where your enrollment records are stored for certification purposes.   
 
OneStart> Services> Student Self-Service> scroll down to Services & Information for the links! 

 
 

From here, in addition to printing single term or multiple term certificate(s), you can also check on enrollment 
status that has been reported to your lenders for loan deferments and/or any public enrollment information that 
has been provided to other third parties. 
 

  
 
Click the type of document you need (current term or all back to 2007) and click the Obtain an enrollment 
certificate.  Print the .pdf and submit it to your insurance agency, etc and you’re finished! 
 
 
*Not every student will be eligible for this online service.  Reasons to prevent eligibility are a hold on your record, lack of a valid US 
social security number on file, enrollment data needs prior to 2007.  For assistance with these issues, please contact the Office of 
the Registrar.    

You will have an Enrollment 
Verification link for each campus on 
which you have been enrolled since 

Fall Term 2007 (Spring 2007 for 
Bloomington enrollments).  Simply 

click the link for the campus for 
which you need an enrollment 

verification certificate. 

 


